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  Skin in the Game Nassim Nicholas
Taleb,2018-02-27 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A
bold work from the author of The Black Swan that
challenges many of our long-held beliefs about
risk and reward, politics and religion, finance
and personal responsibility In his most
provocative and practical book yet, one of the
foremost thinkers of our time redefines what it
means to understand the world, succeed in a
profession, contribute to a fair and just society,
detect nonsense, and influence others. Citing
examples ranging from Hammurabi to Seneca, Antaeus
the Giant to Donald Trump, Nassim Nicholas Taleb
shows how the willingness to accept one’s own
risks is an essential attribute of heroes, saints,
and flourishing people in all walks of life. As
always both accessible and iconoclastic, Taleb
challenges long-held beliefs about the values of
those who spearhead military interventions, make
financial investments, and propagate religious
faiths. Among his insights: • For social justice,
focus on symmetry and risk sharing. You cannot
make profits and transfer the risks to others, as
bankers and large corporations do. You cannot get
rich without owning your own risk and paying for
your own losses. Forcing skin in the game corrects
this asymmetry better than thousands of laws and
regulations. • Ethical rules aren’t universal.
You’re part of a group larger than you, but it’s
still smaller than humanity in general. •
Minorities, not majorities, run the world. The
world is not run by consensus but by stubborn
minorities imposing their tastes and ethics on
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others. • You can be an intellectual yet still be
an idiot. “Educated philistines” have been wrong
on everything from Stalinism to Iraq to low-carb
diets. • Beware of complicated solutions (that
someone was paid to find). A simple barbell can
build muscle better than expensive new machines. •
True religion is commitment, not just faith. How
much you believe in something is manifested only
by what you’re willing to risk for it. The phrase
“skin in the game” is one we have often heard but
rarely stopped to truly dissect. It is the
backbone of risk management, but it’s also an
astonishingly rich worldview that, as Taleb shows
in this book, applies to all aspects of our lives.
As Taleb says, “The symmetry of skin in the game
is a simple rule that’s necessary for fairness and
justice, and the ultimate BS-buster,” and “Never
trust anyone who doesn’t have skin in the game.
Without it, fools and crooks will benefit, and
their mistakes will never come back to haunt
them.”
  Microsoft Azure Security Center Yuri
Diogenes,Tom Shinder,2018-06-04 Discover high-
value Azure security insights, tips, and
operational optimizations This book presents
comprehensive Azure Security Center techniques for
safeguarding cloud and hybrid environments.
Leading Microsoft security and cloud experts Yuri
Diogenes and Dr. Thomas Shinder show how to apply
Azure Security Center’s full spectrum of features
and capabilities to address protection, detection,
and response in key operational scenarios. You’ll
learn how to secure any Azure workload, and
optimize virtually all facets of modern security,
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from policies and identity to incident response
and risk management. Whatever your role in Azure
security, you’ll learn how to save hours, days, or
even weeks by solving problems in most efficient,
reliable ways possible. Two of Microsoft’s leading
cloud security experts show how to: • Assess the
impact of cloud and hybrid environments on
security, compliance, operations, data protection,
and risk management • Master a new security
paradigm for a world without traditional
perimeters • Gain visibility and control to secure
compute, network, storage, and application
workloads • Incorporate Azure Security Center into
your security operations center • Integrate Azure
Security Center with Azure AD Identity Protection
Center and third-party solutions • Adapt Azure
Security Center’s built-in policies and
definitions for your organization • Perform
security assessments and implement Azure Security
Center recommendations • Use incident response
features to detect, investigate, and address
threats • Create high-fidelity fusion alerts to
focus attention on your most urgent security
issues • Implement application whitelisting and
just-in-time VM access • Monitor user behavior and
access, and investigate compromised or misused
credentials • Customize and perform operating
system security baseline assessments • Leverage
integrated threat intelligence to identify known
bad actors
  Sharepoint 2010 John Hales,2011-05-31 SharePoint
2010 is among the many cutting-edge applications
to be found within Microsoft's Office Suite
software--our newest 3-panel guide will help you
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get the most out of this handy tool. The fluff-
free content includes important definitions, tips,
and step-by-step instructions on how to perform
each key function within SharePoint; full-color
screen shots are also provided for ease of use.
  Air Pictorial ,2001
  Medical Support of the Army Air Forces in World
War II United States. Air Force Medical
Service,Mae Mills Link,Hubert Anderson
Coleman,1955
  Beyond The Call Lee Trimble,Jeremy
Dronfield,2016-02-02 Near the end of World War II,
thousands of Allied ex-POWs were abandoned to
wander the war-torn Eastern Front, modern day
Ukraine. With no food, shelter, or supplies, they
were an army of dying men. The Red Army had pushed
the Nazis out of Russia. As they advanced across
Poland, the prison camps of the Third Reich were
discovered and liberated. In defiance of humanity,
the freed Allied prisoners were discarded without
aid. The Soviets viewed POWs as cowards, and
regarded all refugees as potential spies or
partisans. The United States repeatedly offered to
help recover their POWs, but were refused. With
relations between the allies strained, a plan was
conceived for an undercover rescue mission. In
total secrecy, the OSS chose an obscure American
air force detachment stationed at a Ukrainian
airfield; it would provide the base and the cover
for the operation. The man they picked to
undertake it was veteran 8th Air Force bomber
pilot Captain Robert Trimble. With little covert
training, already scarred by the trials of combat,
Trimble took the mission. He would survive by wit,
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courage, and a determination to do some good in a
terrible war. Alone he faced up to the terrifying
Soviet secret police, saving hundreds of lives. At
the same time he battled to come to terms with the
trauma of war and find his own way home to his
wife and child. One ordinary man. One
extraordinary mission. A thousand lives at stake.
This is the compelling, inspiring true story of an
American hero who laid his life on the line to
bring his fellow men home to safety and freedom.
Include photos--
  Flight International ,1978
  Blockchain Ethics Jamil Hasan,2018-03-02 Unlike
many other recent Blockchain books focused on
describing and defining Blockchain technology from
a technical or cryptocurrency perspective, this
unique book takes a very different tack: its focus
is on how mainstream and marginalized Americans
can use blockchain technology and digital assets
ethically to create an abundant life. This book
explores what Blockchain technology is doing today
and how it can be used to create a better
tomorrow. The book daringly explores how
blockchain technology can make a difference in
improving America's education system, cracking the
Glass Ceiling, altering employment outlooks, and
improving every person's financial future. The
author examines and explores the business and
social impact that open sourced Blockchain
technology promises us is possible. And, in turn,
discusses how we Americans can take those
possibilities to create our economy, country, and
lives into bustling meccas of abundance for E-V-E-
R-Y-O-N-E.
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  Antifragile Nassim Nicholas Taleb,2014-01-28
Antifragile is a standalone book in Nassim
Nicholas Taleb’s landmark Incerto series, an
investigation of opacity, luck, uncertainty,
probability, human error, risk, and decision-
making in a world we don’t understand. The other
books in the series are Fooled by Randomness, The
Black Swan, Skin in the Game, and The Bed of
Procrustes. Nassim Nicholas Taleb, the bestselling
author of The Black Swan and one of the foremost
thinkers of our time, reveals how to thrive in an
uncertain world. Just as human bones get stronger
when subjected to stress and tension, and rumors
or riots intensify when someone tries to repress
them, many things in life benefit from stress,
disorder, volatility, and turmoil. What Taleb has
identified and calls “antifragile” is that
category of things that not only gain from chaos
but need it in order to survive and flourish. In
The Black Swan, Taleb showed us that highly
improbable and unpredictable events underlie
almost everything about our world. In Antifragile,
Taleb stands uncertainty on its head, making it
desirable, even necessary, and proposes that
things be built in an antifragile manner. The
antifragile is beyond the resilient or robust. The
resilient resists shocks and stays the same; the
antifragile gets better and better. Furthermore,
the antifragile is immune to prediction errors and
protected from adverse events. Why is the city-
state better than the nation-state, why is debt
bad for you, and why is what we call “efficient”
not efficient at all? Why do government responses
and social policies protect the strong and hurt
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the weak? Why should you write your resignation
letter before even starting on the job? How did
the sinking of the Titanic save lives? The book
spans innovation by trial and error, life
decisions, politics, urban planning, war, personal
finance, economic systems, and medicine. And
throughout, in addition to the street wisdom of
Fat Tony of Brooklyn, the voices and recipes of
ancient wisdom, from Roman, Greek, Semitic, and
medieval sources, are loud and clear. Antifragile
is a blueprint for living in a Black Swan world.
Erudite, witty, and iconoclastic, Taleb’s message
is revolutionary: The antifragile, and only the
antifragile, will make it. Praise for Antifragile
“Ambitious and thought-provoking . . . highly
entertaining.”—The Economist “A bold book
explaining how and why we should embrace
uncertainty, randomness, and error . . . It may
just change our lives.”—Newsweek
  Six Impossible Things John Gribbin,2019-10-08
“An elegant and accessible” investigation of
quantum mechanics for non-specialists—“highly
recommended” for students of the sciences, sci-fi
fans, and anyone interested in the strange world
of quantum physics (Forbes) Rules of the quantum
world seem to say that a cat can be both alive and
dead at the same time and a particle can be in two
places at once. And that particle is also a wave;
everything in the quantum world can described in
terms of waves—or entirely in terms of particles.
These interpretations were all established by the
end of the 1920s, by Erwin Schrödinger, Werner
Heisenberg, Paul Dirac, and others. But no one has
yet come up with a common sense explanation of
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what is going on. In this concise and engaging
book, astrophysicist John Gribbin offers an
overview of six of the leading interpretations of
quantum mechanics. Gribbin calls his account
“agnostic,” explaining that none of these
interpretations is any better—or any worse—than
any of the others. Gribbin presents the Copenhagen
Interpretation, promoted by Niels Bohr and named
by Heisenberg; the Pilot-Wave Interpretation,
developed by Louis de Broglie; the Many Worlds
Interpretation (termed “excess baggage” by
Gribbin); the Decoherence Interpretation
(“incoherent”); the Ensemble “Non-Interpretation”;
and the Timeless Transactional Interpretation
(which theorized waves going both forward and
backward in time). All of these interpretations
are crazy, Gribbin warns, and some are more crazy
than others—but in the quantum world, being more
crazy does not necessarily mean more wrong.
  Miracle in the Andes Nando Parrado,Vince
Rause,2007-05-15 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A
harrowing, moving memoir of the 1972 plane crash
that left its survivors stranded on a glacier in
the Andes—and one man’s quest to lead them all
home—now in a special edition for 2022,
commemorating the fiftieth anniversary of the
crash, featuring a new introduction by the author
“In straightforward, staggeringly honest prose,
Nando Parrado tells us what it took—and what it
actually felt like—to survive high in the Andes
for seventy-two days after having been given up
for dead.”—Jon Krakauer, author of Into the Wild
“In the first hours there was nothing, no fear or
sadness, just a black and perfect silence.” Nando
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Parrado was unconscious for three days before he
woke to discover that the plane carrying his rugby
team to Chile had crashed deep in the Andes,
killing many of his teammates, his mother, and his
sister. Stranded with the few remaining survivors
on a lifeless glacier and thinking constantly of
his father’s grief, Parrado resolved that he could
not simply wait to die. So Parrado, an ordinary
young man with no particular disposition for
leadership or heroism, led an expedition up the
treacherous slopes of a snowcapped mountain and
across forty-five miles of frozen wilderness in an
attempt to save his friends’ lives as well as his
own. Decades after the disaster, Parrado tells his
story with remarkable candor and depth of feeling.
Miracle in the Andes, a first-person account of
the crash and its aftermath, is more than a
riveting tale of true-life adventure; it is a
revealing look at life at the edge of death and a
meditation on the limitless redemptive power of
love.
  Learn Azure in a Month of Lunches, Second
Edition Iain Foulds,2020-10-06 Learn Azure in a
Month of Lunches, Second Edition, is a tutorial on
writing, deploying, and running applications in
Azure. In it, you’ll work through 21 short lessons
that give you real-world experience. Each lesson
includes a hands-on lab so you can try out and
lock in your new skills. Summary You can be
incredibly productive with Azure without mastering
every feature, function, and service. Learn Azure
in a Month of Lunches, Second Edition gets you up
and running quickly, teaching you the most
important concepts and tasks in 21 practical bite-
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sized lessons. As you explore the examples,
exercises, and labs, you'll pick up valuable
skills immediately and take your first steps to
Azure mastery! This fully revised new edition
covers core changes to the Azure UI, new Azure
features, Azure containers, and the upgraded Azure
Kubernetes Service. Purchase of the print book
includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub
formats from Manning Publications. About the
technology Microsoft Azure is vast and powerful,
offering virtual servers, application templates,
and prebuilt services for everything from data
storage to AI. To navigate it all, you need a
trustworthy guide. In this book, Microsoft
engineer and Azure trainer Iain Foulds focuses on
core skills for creating cloud-based applications.
About the book Learn Azure in a Month of Lunches,
Second Edition, is a tutorial on writing,
deploying, and running applications in Azure. In
it, you’ll work through 21 short lessons that give
you real-world experience. Each lesson includes a
hands-on lab so you can try out and lock in your
new skills. What's inside Understanding Azure
beyond point-and-click Securing applications and
data Automating your environment Azure services
for machine learning, containers, and more About
the reader This book is for readers who can write
and deploy simple web or client/server
applications. About the author Iain Foulds is an
engineer and senior content developer with
Microsoft. Table of Contents PART 1 - AZURE CORE
SERVICES 1 Before you begin 2 Creating a virtual
machine 3 Azure Web Apps 4 Introduction to Azure
Storage 5 Azure Networking basics PART 2 - HIGH
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AVAILABILITY AND SCALE 6 Azure Resource Manager 7
High availability and redundancy 8 Load-balancing
applications 9 Applications that scale 10 Global
databases with Cosmos DB 11 Managing network
traffic and routing 12 Monitoring and
troubleshooting PART 3 - SECURE BY DEFAULT 13
Backup, recovery, and replication 14 Data
encryption 15 Securing information with Azure Key
Vault 16 Azure Security Center and updates PART 4
- THE COOL STUFF 17 Machine learning and
artificial intelligence 18 Azure Automation 19
Azure containers 20 Azure and the Internet of
Things 21 Serverless computing
  People Before Tech Duena Blomstrom,2021-05-13 A
fascinating guide for business leaders looking to
ensure that their teams remain productive and
engaged in the digital era. Businesses across all
sectors now realise that, if they intend on
staying competitive in the 21st century, then they
must embrace new innovative technologies and
methodologies such as AI, automation, digital
platforms and Agile. But when too much focus is
placed on digital transformation, teams within the
organization become overlooked – the uniquely
human benefits that arise from a well-functioning,
collaborative team become neglected, and the
employees themselves become unmotivated and overly
dependent upon the quantifiable benefits of
technology. In People Before Tech, Duena Blomstrom
uncovers the true potential of teams in modern
organizations by highlighting the importance of
psychological safety. This ground-breaking
approach leads to a powerful group dynamic that
allows teams to take risks, create and innovate
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without fear of repercussion. With fascinating
research, controversial approaches and an
international array of case studies, this book
provides practical guidance on how business and
technology leaders as well as HR professionals can
draw upon psychological safety to create and
cultivate satisfied, efficient and high-performing
teams within their organization.
  The Age of Surveillance Capitalism Shoshana
Zuboff,2019-01-15 The challenges to humanity posed
by the digital future, the first detailed
examination of the unprecedented form of power
called surveillance capitalism, and the quest by
powerful corporations to predict and control our
behavior. In this masterwork of original thinking
and research, Shoshana Zuboff provides startling
insights into the phenomenon that she has named
surveillance capitalism. The stakes could not be
higher: a global architecture of behavior
modification threatens human nature in the twenty-
first century just as industrial capitalism
disfigured the natural world in the twentieth.
Zuboff vividly brings to life the consequences as
surveillance capitalism advances from Silicon
Valley into every economic sector. Vast wealth and
power are accumulated in ominous new behavioral
futures markets, where predictions about our
behavior are bought and sold, and the production
of goods and services is subordinated to a new
means of behavioral modification. The threat has
shifted from a totalitarian Big Brother state to a
ubiquitous digital architecture: a Big Other
operating in the interests of surveillance
capital. Here is the crucible of an unprecedented
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form of power marked by extreme concentrations of
knowledge and free from democratic oversight.
Zuboff's comprehensive and moving analysis lays
bare the threats to twenty-first century society:
a controlled hive of total connection that seduces
with promises of total certainty for maximum
profit -- at the expense of democracy, freedom,
and our human future. With little resistance from
law or society, surveillance capitalism is on the
verge of dominating the social order and shaping
the digital future -- if we let it.
  On a Steel Horse I Ride Darrel D. Whitcomb,2012
  E-Commerce Strategy Zheng Qin,Yang
Chang,Shundong Li,Fengxiang Li,2014-10-30 E-
Commerce Strategy builds awareness and sharpens
readers' understanding of the key issues about e-
commerce strategies. To link theory of e-commerce
strategy with practice in the real world, it
brings together theoretical perspectives based on
academic research, integrated use of technologies
and large amount of cases, especially those of
China. With regard to the innovative technical
standards and frameworks, it proposes strategic
analysis from a technical point of view. The book
is intended for postgraduate students in e-
commerce and computer science as well as
government officials, entrepreneurs and managers.
Prof. Zheng Qin is the Director of Software
Engineering and Management Research Institute,
Tsinghua University, China; Dr. Shundong Li is a
Professor at the School of Computer Science,
Shaanxi Normal University, China; Dr. Yang Chang
and Dr. Fengxiang Li are both Research Assistants
at the School of Software, Tsinghua University,
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China.
  The Chairmanship of the Joint Chiefs of Staff,
1949-2016 Nathan S. Lowrey,2016 This revised fifth
edition examines the development of the
chairmanship as an institution over the last
sixty-seven years. It presents an expanded
historical essay and four additional career
biographies, with associated updates to the
supplementary sections and appendices. --p.vii.
  Crossing the Rubicon Michael C.
Ruppert,2004-09-15 The acclaimed investigative
reporter and author of Confronting Collapse
examines the global forces that led to 9/11 in
this provocative exposé. The attacks of September
11, 2001 were accomplished through an amazing
orchestration of logistics and personnel. Crossing
the Rubicon examines how such a conspiracy was
possible through an interdisciplinary analysis of
petroleum, geopolitics, narco-traffic,
intelligence and militarism—without which 9/11
cannot be understood. In reality, 9/11 and the
resulting War on Terror are parts of a massive
authoritarian response to an emerging economic
crisis of unprecedented scale. Peak Oil—the
beginning of the end for our industrial
civilization—is driving the elites of American
power to implement unthinkably draconian measures
of repression, warfare and population control.
Crossing the Rubicon is more than a story of
corruption and greed. It is a map of the perilous
terrain through which we are all now making our
way.
  Financial Peace Dave Ramsey,2002-01-01 Dave
Ramsey explains those scriptural guidelines for
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handling money.
  Skyjack K. J. Howe,2018-04-10 The electrifying
sequel to THE FREEDOM BROKER, featuring Thea
Paris, a kidnap and ransom specialist. For Thea
kidnap is always personal - her brother's life was
nearly ruined when he was taken as a child. Lisa
Gardner says THE FREEDOM BROKER is 'clever and
gritty' and Peter James calls it 'spellbinding'.
If you like David Baldacci's King and Maxwell
series, you will love this. When Thea Paris's
flight is hijacked over the Libyan Desert, her
first priority is the two former child soldiers
she is escorting to a new life in London. As an
international kidnap specialist, Thea Paris
negotiates for hostage release as part of her job.
She knows one wrong move could lead to deadly
consequences. After she is forcibly separated from
the boys and the other passengers, Thea and her
tactical team quickly regroup. And in their
desperate search for the hostages that follows,
unearth a conspiracy involving the CIA, the
Vatican and the Sicilian Mafia, and a plot far
more sinister than Thea could ever have imagined.
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incite profound transformations is genuinely awe-
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inspiring. Within the pages of "Copilot Live
Premium Uk Ire," a mesmerizing literary creation
penned by a celebrated wordsmith, readers embark
on an enlightening odyssey, unraveling the
intricate significance of language and its
enduring affect our lives. In this appraisal, we
shall explore the book is central themes, evaluate
its distinctive writing style, and gauge its
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readership.
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